
 

  

Re:   Highway 49 Part A: Bay of Quinte Skyway Bridge; and Part B: Intersection of 

Highway 49 and Old Highway 2 MTO Contract 2017-4047  

Advance Notification – Construction Operations 2022  
                                                                                                                                                                                     

 
  

To Whom It May Concern,  

  

This letter is to notify you that construction operations for 2022 of Highway 49 at the Bay of Quinte Skyway Bridge 

will start on February 22, 2022. Single lane traffic closures will start on a day-to-day basis at this time.  

  

The construction work planned for 2022 is as follows:   

All superstructure work within Segment E (South span of the bridge)  

Replacement of the South abutment 

Rehabilitation of piers underneath the bridge  

Structural steel repairs  

 

 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience this work may cause and appreciate your understanding.  

  

The Contract Administration for the project is McIntosh Perry Consulting Engineers. Further 

inquiries can be forwarded to Communication Liaison Nancy Gourlay at 613-396-3424 ext.152 or 

the Contract Administrator Andy Wallace, who can be reached at 289-813-7201.  

  

VISIT Bay of Quinte Skyway Bridge Rehabilitation website https://hwy49quinteskyway.ca/  

  

Regards,  

AECON CONSTRUCTION AND MATERIALS LIMITED  

  
  
  

February  8, 2022     
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